
 

 
 
 
 
People Pulse is open March 15 through 30 and provides you an important opportunity to 
share your experiences.  
 
We encourage all eligible employees to take the survey. It takes about 10 minutes to 
complete.  
 
Look for an email Wednesday, March 15, from Glint, our survey administrator, asking you 
to complete the confidential survey. You can access the survey from the Glint survey invite or 
at kp.org/peoplelistening.  
 

 
Scan the QR code with your cellphone camera to access People Pulse beginning March 15.  
 
Note: Employees who were hired on or before November 30, 2022, are eligible for the March 
survey as long as their status was not listed as being on leave in HRconnect on February 28, 
2023. 
 
Learn more about People Pulse. 
 
 
 

http://kp.org/peoplelistening
http://kp.org/peoplepulse


Prizes for Daily Drawings: March 15 - 30, 2023

Bamboo Cutting BoardRecycled Picnic Blanket

How do I win one of these fabulous prizes?

To be eligible for the Opportunity Drawings… 

Please email to: KPRiv.PublicAffairs@kp.org, your People Pulse Notice that appears after you complete the 
survey that says, “Thank you. You have now completed the 2023 People Pulse Survey…”

The sooner you take the survey, the more chances you have to win.
• There is one drawing per day

• The Grand Prize Drawings will be on Mondays: March 20th and 27th

• There are ONLY two Grand Prize Winners for this survey period



From: Appy Niyo
To: MVMC Nursing Ldrshp--MOR; MVMC KFH Local Mgr--MOR; MVMC Med Group Mgr-KPSC-MOR; RIV SCPMG MGMT TEAM-KPSC-RIV; Riv KFH HP Mgrs-KPSC-RIV
Cc: Riv EHS Staff-KPSC-RIV; RIV SCPMG Admins--RIV
Subject: TB screening due March
Date: Monday, February 20, 2023 12:16:14 PM
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TB Elsewhere Updated Form ReadySet 9.26.22.docx

Good afternoon
 
A reminder that physicians and employees working in the departments listed below in the Riverside Service Area are due to complete their Annual
TB Health Screening in March 2023.
 
Physicians and employees who are due for TB screening in March will receive an email with instructions on how to access ReadySet and complete
the surveys (questionnaires).  This should be done prior to coming to Employee Health.  Please have them check their KP email for the notification
letter (see attached letter). If they did not receive an email or are missing the surveys, please have them contact Employee Health by phone 951-
602-4356, or email RivEHSStaff@kp.org.
 
For TB placement and read done outside of Employee Health, please use the “Read Elsewhere TB Form” and upload it to ReadySet once
completed.  They must still complete the TB surveys in ReadySet. The “Read Elsewhere TB Form” can be found in the EHS SharePoint under the TB
tab. Link to SharePoint here KPRiversideEmployeeHealthServices - Home. It is also attached to this email for your convenience.
 
FIT Testing or PAPR Training: Physicians and employees who fall under clinical departments AND physicians and employees in non-clinical
departments but are patient-facing will need to complete FIT testing as part of their EHS annual health requirements. They have to complete the
“OSHA Respirator” survey in ReadySet. They must select “Other reason” to the survey question #1 if they are completing this survey for the first
time.
 
For additional information and resources, please go to the Riverside EHS SharePoint KPRiversideEmployeeHealthServices - Home
 
Thank you.
 

Appy Niyo, RN, MSN

mailto:Appy.X.Niyo@kp.org
mailto:MVMCNursingLdrshp@kp.org
mailto:MVCHKFHLocalMgr@kp.org
mailto:MVCHMedGroupMgr@kp.org
mailto:RIVSCPMGMGMTTEAM@kp.org
mailto:RivKFHHPMgrs@kp.org
mailto:RivEHSStaff@kp.org
mailto:RIVSCPMGAdmins@kp.org
mailto:RivEHSStaff@kp.org
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/sites/KPRiversideEmployeeHealthServices?e=1%3A248a26ed44f247b7ba7fc9bc0177131a
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/sites/KPRiversideEmployeeHealthServices?e=1%3A248a26ed44f247b7ba7fc9bc0177131a
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Dear Physician or Employee,

ACTION REQUIRED: Initial notice for Annual TB Screening

March is your designated month to complete your annual TB medical screening. The deadline for completion is March 31, 2023. Your manager has also been notified of this requirement.

Annual TB Screening for Health Care Workers is a condition of employment per HR Policy CA.HR.5.02 - Health Screening. 

Employee Health Services (EHS) is now ONLINE! 

[image: ]

Employee Health Services has moved to a new electronic platform called ReadySet. Please do not email or fax TB documents to Employee Health. Please read all information below as our processes have changed. 

Through your personal “MyHealth” portal in ReadySet, you will be able to:

· Complete all employee health related surveys (e.g., TB questionnaires)

· Check if all your regulatory-required screenings and immunizations are up to date

· View and print your employee health medical record 

· Receive reminders from Employee Health in advance for updating certain immunizations and for annual programs such as TB screening  

· Upload historical compliance records into the ReadySet system 

· Upload proof of flu vaccination information into the electronic platform if you received a flu shot outside of KP

Online Annual TB Health Screening can be done in 3 easy steps:

Step 1:  Sign on to ReadySet to access “My Health” records:

      There are two ways to access your ReadySet "My Health" records:  

1. Single sign on from a KP authorized computer: 

· Log on using KP SSO: https://kp.org/EmployeeHealth

· Enter username (your NUID) and password as though you are accessing your KP computer.





2. Sign on from your personal phone with your Ping ID.  Scan QR code then enter NUID

        [image: ] 

STEP 2:  Choose “Click here to complete pending surveys or questionnaires”  

       Complete the following Health Surveys before visiting employee health:

1. TB Program Symptom Questionnaire (this is your annual TB questionnaire)

2. Authorization for Employee Health Use and/or Disclosure of Health Information (please see below on the purpose of this survey)

3. OSHA Respirator Survey is the Fit test questionnaire. If your job requires you to be fit tested, please complete survey. 

· IMPORTANT! If this is your first time completing this survey, please select “Other Reason” to open the whole OSHA survey which has over 80 questions. This is the baseline survey and only has to be completed once.

STEP 3:   Visit any EHS location to complete TB skin test and Fit test (if required).

     (Exception: History of a positive TB skin test previously, only complete surveys. Do not need to visit EHS for TB skin test)

TB test placed and/or read outside of EHS, Use the “Read Elsewhere TB form” for documentation and upload document to ReadySet. Complete TB survey in ReadySet. “Ready Elsewhere TB form” is available at the Riverside EHS SharePoint KPRiversideEmployeeHealthServices - Home

Or ask your manager a copy of the “Ready Elsewhere TB form”.

FIT test done outside of EHS, please complete OSHA survey and upload document to ReadySet. 





Riverside Employee Health Services

10895 Magnolia Avenue, Riverside 92505. Office: 951-602-4356 

Hours: M -Tue: 7:30am – 4:30pm; W-F: 7:30am – 12:15pm, 1:30pm – 4:30pm



Moreno Valley Employee Health Services

27350 Iris Avenue, Moreno Valley 92553, Room 135.Office: 951-251-6587

TB skin Test and Fit Test by appointment only

Hours: M, T, W, F 7:00am – 12:30pm, 1:30pm - 5:15pm, Closed Thursdays

[bookmark: _Hlk109310344]------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Information about Authorization for Employee Health Use and/or Disclosure of Health Information Survey

· The Authorization for Employee health to access your medical record is only for accessing medical information related to employment. Check "I do" on the “authorization for EHS” survey for EHS to access your TB/Immunizations and labs in Health Connect. Without "I do", EHS cannot order your TB test in Health Connect. 

· EHS does not have access to see your complete chart. A firewall was set up so that we can only see "Employee" related information such as TB test, immunizations and titers for measles, mumps, rubella and varicella, Tdap and Influenza.

· EHS gathers Information about infectious diseases that have the potential to be transmitted within the workplace, sends exposure notification and orders monitoring tests.  

If you select "I do not"

· You will be required to:

· Provide, at least on an annual basis, documentation of medical information related to immunizations and/or infectious diseases and/or other novel pathogens

· Manage your own employment related requirements and upload records in ReadySet

· Provide required documents that are requested by The Joint Commission and other regulatory institutions

If you have any questions, please use your KP email to contact Riverside Employee Health Services at RivEHSStaff@kp.org
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Riverside /Moreno Valley Medical Center

Employee Health Services

Upload Results to Ready Set[image: ]

https://kp.org/EmployeeHealth  

[bookmark: _Hlk112775597]Print Employee’s Full Name: _____________________________________________________________	

Employee NUID: ___________ MRN: __________________ Department:_________________________

I attest that I have completed the annual screening questionnaire in Ready Set



Employee Signature							Date Signed 

		Test & Dilution

		Hours Read

		Erythema

		Induration



		PPD -5TU



Site:  

		

48-72hrs

		

                              

                                 mm

		

                             

                                   mm



		

Date Given: _________Time Given: ___________



Lot Number: ______________________________



Expiration Date: _____________In Ready Set____



Manufacturer: ____________________________





Given By:



Print Full Name:__________________________



Signature: _______________________________



Department: _____________________________



Location: ________________________________



Telephone Number: _______________________



		

Date Read: _________Time Read: ___________





Email EHS if you have any questions,  RivEHSStaff@kp.org







Read By:    RN/LVN



Print Full Name: ____________________________



Signature: _________________________________



Department: _______________________________



Location: __________________________________



Telephone Number: _________________________







[image: ]IMPORTANT – Return form by upload to Ready Set. If TB skin test is positive or questionable, the reading and follow-up must be done by EHS Staff.  

TB ELSEWHERE FORM | KP EHS 8.2022
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KP Pride Southern California Membership Invitation  
 

 

 

 
 
                                             
 
We are actively seeking new KP Pride members and allies to join with 
Kaiser Permanente in the ongoing commitment to promote an environment 
that respects and encourages equity, inclusion, and diversity in our 
workforce and throughout the communities we serve.   
 
This year marks Kaiser Permanente’s 31st year of celebrating LGBTQA+ 
Pride through our Business Resource Group program! Please join us for a 
very exciting year in 2023.  
 
Participation is voluntary.  

For questions or more information, please contact:   
 
David G Keddle, BRG KP Pride SCAL 
David.G.Keddle@kp.org 
Woodland Hills Medical Center  
(818) 719-2811 

 

Please click on the link below to join: 
https://forms.office.com/r/nmhG6D4iLC  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/nmhG6D4iLC


 

 

 

 
          RIVERSIDE MEDICAL CENTER 

 

 

Interoffice Memorandum 

 

To:            All Physicians Date:  March 1, 2023 

Cc:            

 

ILT 

SCPMG Managers 

KFH/HP Managers 
 

From:  Michael Neri Jr., M.D. 

Area Medical Director  

 

Subject:    

 

Sacha Lewis, M.D., Assistant Area Medical Director  

 

 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Sacha Lewis to the 

position of Assistant Area Medical Director. In this new position, Dr. 

Lewis will be partnering with a new AMGA with initial focus on 

Obstetrics & Gynecology operations throughout Riverside Service Area. 

 

Dr. Lewis joined SCPMG Riverside Service Area’s Obstetrics & 

Gynecology Department in 2008 after completing her residency training at 

Kaiser Permanente Los Angeles Medical Center.  

 

Dr. Lewis has served as an Assistant Chief of Ob/Gyn for the last four years and is a former Co-

Chair for the Family Violence Prevention Program. She has also been the Health Connect 

Champion and a facilitator for regional Obstetrics and Gynecology Health Connect Essentials.  

 

Please join me in welcoming Dr. Lewis into her new role as Assistant Area Medical Director. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
          RIVERSIDE MEDICAL CENTER 

 

 

Interoffice Memorandum 

 

To:            All Physicians Date:  March 1, 2023 

Cc:            

 

ILT 

SCPMG Managers 

KFH/HP Managers 
 

From:  Sacha Lewis M.D. 

Assistant Area Medical Director  

 

Michael Neri Jr., M.D. 

Area Medical Director  

 

Subject:    

 

Sabah Langston, D.O., Chief of Obstetrics and Gynecology 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Sabah Langston as the 

Chief of Service for Obstetrics and Gynecology effective March 6, 2023. 

 

Dr. Langston completed her medical school training at Western University 

and residency in Obstetrics and Gynecology in Genesys Regional Medical 

Center.   

 

Dr. Langston joined SCPMG in 2014 and has been very active and involved 

in the medical center. She has been an Assistant Chief in the ObGyn Department since 2019 and is 

the Champion for the Regional Family Planning group as well as a mentor at the Family Medicine 

Resident Clinic. Dr. Langston was also previously co-Champion for the Family Violence 

Prevention Program and member of the Peer Review Group.  

 

Please welcome Dr. Langston in her new role as Chief of Obstetrics and Gynecology! 

 

We also want to say a big thank you to Dr. Alia Shbeeb as she leaves for Orange County service 

area.  

 

 

 

 



From: Patti A Hefflin
Subject: Personnel Announcement - Bassam Koussa
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:02:08 PM

It is with mixed emotions that I announce Bassam Koussa is transitioning out of his role as Assistant
Department Administrator for Iris MOB 2.   He will be transferring to Panorama City  as the Assistant
Department Administrator for the Gastroenterology Department.   His last day with us is on

Wednesday, March 1st. 
 
Bassam worked at the Iris MOB for almost three years and was instrumental during the COVID
pandemic with the implementation of rapidly changing workflows.  I would like to thank Bassam for
his contributions and wish him the best of luck in his new position. 
 
For all future communications please reach out to the Iris MOB leadership team:
 
Department Administrator:  Patti Hefflin              
Patti.A.Hefflin@kp.org  951-251-6310
 
Ambulatory Care Supervisor:  Tina Fisher
Tina.M.Fisher@kp.org    951-251-6304
 
Supervisor of Office Services:  Charity Martin
Charity.N.Martin@kp.org   951-251-6301
 
Thank you
 
Patti Hefflin, RN, BSN, MBA-HCM, DA
Moreno Valley Medical Office Buildings 1 & 2
27200 Iris Ave
Moreno Valley, CA 92555
Phone:  951-251-6310  (tie: 8-299-6310)
Fax:        951-251-6305
 
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or
otherwise using or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by
reply e-mail and permanently delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them. v.173.295 
Thank you.

mailto:Patti.A.Hefflin@kp.org
mailto:Patti.A.Hefflin@kp.org
mailto:Tina.M.Fisher@kp.org
mailto:Charity.N.Martin@kp.org


613667269 March 2021

Get most medications delivered to your door

Delivery within 3 to 5 days at no extra cost — or choose 
same-day or next-day delivery for an additional fee.*

Opt in for reminders and updates

We’ll let you know when it’s time for a refi ll — and when 
your order is out for delivery or ready for pickup.

Enjoy convenient pickup options

Pick up new prescriptions on the same day at no extra cost. 
Plus, use your phone to pay for prescriptions quickly 
and safely.

Pharmacy made easier
Save time with convenient new features

Get started now

at kp.org/pharmacy
or on the Kaiser 
Permanente app.

Some exclusions apply. For more information, contact the pharmacy. Same-day and next-day prescription delivery services may be available 
for an additional fee. These services are not covered under your health plan benefi ts and may be limited to specifi c prescription drugs, 
pharmacies, and delivery addresses. Order cutoff times and delivery days may vary by pharmacy location. Kaiser Permanente is not responsible 
for delivery delays by mail carriers. Kaiser Permanente may discontinue same-day and next-day prescription delivery services at any time 
without notice and other restrictions may apply. Medi-Cal and Medicaid benefi ciaries should ask your local pharmacy for more information.

*
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